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Communication ACCC/C/2008/31

Dear Ms. Smagadi,

unfortunately, it will not be possible to convey the German response to
communication ACCC/C/2008/31 by 13 July 2011.

The German Federal Government has revised its response taking into ac-
count the judgement of the European Court of Justice on Case C-115/09.
However, the preparations for the authorized translation will last for some
time.

Therefore, it will only be possible to submit the German response in calen-
dar week 30 (between 25 July and 29 July 2011).

In the meantime I would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,

For the Federal Ministry for the Environment, Nature Conservation and Nu-

clear Safety

Wi
Peter Ha

Head of Division
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